
To whom it may concern, 
 
As residents of this unique and beautiful neighborhood, we ask that you consider 
supporting our quality of life, by downgrading the zoning from the current R5 to R7.   We 
hope that we are put on the March agenda for discussion of the matter. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Robin and Bob Myall 
8229 SW 11th Ave 
South Burlingame 
robinettehar@comcast.net 


